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Highlights of this week 

 
Summer Term began with home schooling continuing for most and we have had lots going on:  

 
 We continue to be inspired by the many selfless acts of kindness during the current Covid 19     

situation and non more so that that of the wonderful Captain Tom Moore. As I am sure you are all 
aware Captain Moore will shortly be celebrating his 100th birthday and has so far raised over £28 
million pounds for NHS Charities by walking. What a magnificent man. In celebration of this     
children in year 3 wrote newspaper articles, made him birthday cards, designed medals for his 
achievements and one pupil even made a birthday cake to celebrate. Year 6 and 6/5 researched 
his inspirational life. #sacpskenglish #sacpskinspire  

 
 The weather has been wonderful, the bunting came out and children have been celebrating the 

Queens 94th Birthday with tea parties in the garden. KS1 made cards and decorated crowns and 
Year 5 enjoyed finding out about her life. #sacpskhistory    

 
 Children took part in the ‘School Games—Keep Your Spirits up Keepy up Challenge’ encouraging 

children to keep active. #sacpskactive #sacpskinspire #KeepYourSpiritsUp   
 
 It was the 50th anniversary of ‘Earth Day’ on Wednesday. Children were busy researching how to 

make our planet cleaner and greener and pledging ways they would help to tackle climate change. 
One child even made a fantastic Lego model to represent Earth Day.#EarthDay #SacpskGeogra-
phy  

 
 St Georges Day was on Thursday and some of our children researched the Patron Saint of      

England and one of our new house teams. #sacpskre 
 

 
KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK EVERYONE 

 

 
Collective Worship focus next week is: New Life  

 

At this uncertain time please St Anne pray for us and our 

school. St Agnes pray for us and pray for our Parish. 

 

Our St Anne’s Catholic Primary School child focus this week is:  believers 
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Attendance 

We are basing our attendance on checking in with school either through seesaw or a phone call. We will 

base our attendance on who we know has touched base with school (we do understand that some      

families do not always have access to the internet so we have been phoning to say hello).  

 

Class % engaged 

Bear Cubs  48% 

Lions 78% 

Tigers 85% 

Bumblebees 70% 

Dragonflies 93% 

Ladybirds 81% 

Year 3 82% 

Year 4/3 77% 

Year 4 81% 

Year 5 78% 

Year 6/5 92% 

Year 6 92% 

Overall 79.8% engaging with 

home learning. Fantastic      

efforts from our wonderful   

pupils. Let’s keep engaged. 

Well done to Dragonflies with 

93% of students active on our 

home learning platforms. 

Class Star of the Week 

Bear Cubs  Jamie Long and Harry Henderson  

Lions Mollie Lindenburn for her amazing effort and creativity. 

Tigers Nelly Taylor 

Bumblebees Evie King 

Dragonflies Hallie Usher for her amazing effort, creativity and enthusiasm with her home learning. 

Ladybirds Rosa Jarauta for her hard work with home learning. 

Year 3 Freddie Foster for excellent effort with all tasks.  

Year 4/3 Roisin Murphy for going above and beyond in everything that she does. 

Year 4 Ciara Barkey for fabulous independent work.  

Year 5 Tess Dunne - for amazing effort completing home learning tasks.  

Year 6/5 Joseph Burgess for his excellent effort with Maths this week and Joseph Gallagher for 
always putting in so much effort and enthusiasm to home school learning. 

Year 6 Isla Clayton, Lily Tirant and May Rawcliffe who have been prolific in their posts on    

Seesaw.  

Star of the week 



WE CURRENTLY HAVE A LIMITED NUMBER OF PLACES AVAILABLE IN OUR  NURSERY FOR SEPTEMBER 

2020. WE ARE NOW ABLE TO OFFER 30 HOUR PLACES.  PLEASE CALL US ON 01514778260 8.30—

1.30PM OR EMAIL THE SCHOOL ON STANNE@KNOWSLEY.GOV.UK FOR FURTHER INFORMATION. 

Father Anton will be recording a weekly Sunday message. You can see last week’s message on 
our Twitter page or the Parish Facebook page. We will also share forthcoming messages.  

We are live on twitter which is a fantastic way of communicating with our school community. Please follow us 

for the latest news about the wonderful things our children do at school! @StAnnesKnowsley  

If you are looking for some inspiration or guidance whilst home schooling please see the following links to 

websites that have recently been launched. Oak National Academy and BBC Bitesize have a range of 

video lessons as well as live shows which are updated daily. Children can access lessons from people 

such as Sir David Attenborough and Brian Cox. 

 

  https://www.thenational.academy/  

 

 

  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize  

Welcome back to the summer term — online 

Today we have sent a letter out from Mr Anderson about the start of the summer term and we will update our 

families with key information in our weekly Newsletter 

If you have any questions regarding meals vouchers please email the school stanne@knowlsey.gov.uk 

This week Ellis Maynard from Year 6/5 put pen to paper to tell us about his week: 

https://www.thenational.academy/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

